
 
From: Carolyn Parrish <Carolyn.Parrish@mississauga.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 3:01 PM 
To: Diana Rusnov <Diana.Rusnov@mississauga.ca>; Council <Council@mississauga.ca> 
Cc: Shari Lichterman <Shari.Lichterman@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Tourism Mississauga Board of Directors  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I would like to tender my resignation from the Tourism Mississauga Board of Directors effective today. 
The City is very capably represented by Councillors Saito and Dasko as well as extremely competent 
community leaders. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn 
 
Carolyn Parrish 
Councillor, Ward 5  
T 905-896-5500 | F 905-896-5463 
 
City of Mississauga 
300 City Centre Drive | Mississauga ON | L5B 3C1 
www.CarolynParrish.ca 
 
Sign up for my newsletter to learn about what’s going on in Ward 5. 
 
 

     
 
 

15.1.1

mailto:Carolyn.Parrish@mississauga.ca
mailto:Diana.Rusnov@mississauga.ca
mailto:Council@mississauga.ca
mailto:Shari.Lichterman@mississauga.ca
http://www.carolynparrish.ca/
http://www.carolynparrish.ca/email-newsletter-signup/
http://www.twitter.com/carolynhparrish

	From: Carolyn Parrish <Carolyn.Parrish@mississauga.ca>  Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 3:01 PM To: Diana Rusnov <Diana.Rusnov@mississauga.ca>; Council <Council@mississauga.ca> Cc: Shari Lichterman <Shari.Lichterman@mississauga.ca> Subject: Tourism Mi...



